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January 08, 2018 

 

RFP Release Date Extension Notice for CM at-
Risk Services for the San Mateo Medical Center 
Campus Upgrade Project 

 
To all short-listed firms: 

 

PDU will postpone the RFP release at later date. 

Main contacts of short-listed firms will receive an email with document download link when the RFP 

becomes available in next few days. Please refer to the RFP for detailed information and future 

timelines for the County’s proposal process.  

 

Qualified Firms to receive Request for Proposals (in alphabetical order):  

Layton Construction Company, LLC 

Skanska USA Building Inc.  

Truebeck Construction 

XL Construction Corporation 
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Sam Lin – Manager 

Project Development Unit 

1402 Maple Street 

Redwood City, CA 94063 

650-369-4766 
slin@smcgov.org 


